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From:
Sent: 05 January 2023 11:27
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Planning

Dear Planning, 
The destruction of meadows and woodland areas has been horrific during the construction of Goodmores housing. 
It has been carried out without adequate consultation with environment experts and without understanding of the 
immediate climate crisis we are causing.  
Therefore we object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, 
Lymp_10, Lymp_14) in the Local Plan which are not sustainable.  
Instead plans to build a new community in the area north of Hill Barton should be accelerated and to find more 
town centre sites in Exmouth.  
The justifications of the developments are fundamentally flawed and need reconsidering immediately.  
 
We await your response  
Regards 
Alison Hurst and her Family 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


